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Meyers, Robert COE

From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Monday, June 08, 2009 3:50 PM
To: Butler, Constance L. CED 786 469-2141

Subject: RE: new employment?

Hi Connie:

I actually didn’t realize that you had gone to work for OCED. There is no conflict for her to remain on the
Florida Housing Coalition, but a voting conflict could be created for her if matters involving Miami-Dade County
OCED were to come before the Florida Housing Coalition. If this happens, she might need to recuse herself
from the discussions and the vote. It depends in part on whether or not she could personally benefit from
participating in or voting on these items. As far as the use of her title is concerned, it seems to me that her
appointment to the Florida Housing Coalition is connected to her position in Miami-Dade County, which means
it would be appropriate for her County title to be listed along with her name.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thanks,

Robert
Robert Meyers, Executive Director
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust

From: Butler, Constance L. CED 786 469-2141
Sent: Monday, June 08, 2009 8:36 AM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Subject: FW: new employment?

Hi Robert:
I hope all is well with you. As you probably have heard, I’m with OCED coordinating their HR responsibilities.
And, as you might expect, I receive many Conflict of Interest inquiries.

Please respond to this issue: the Division Director of Loan Administration, OCED the division oversees the
disbursement of affordable housing funds is a board member of the Florida Housing Coalition. Can she
continue to serve on the board and list her name with her County title? Or would you recommend that she
simply list her name without the title. Is there a conflict with her serving on the board?

From: Jenkins, Annetta
Sent: Friday, June 05, 2009 1:41 PM
To: Glasgow, Rickert CED 786 469-2130
Subject: FW: new employment?

Need advice. I am on the Florida Housing Coalition, a statewide board for affordable housing. Should I
continue to be listed as an individual or is it ok to be listed with my new position?

From: Jaimieross@aol.com Emailto:Jaimieross©aol.comi
Sent: Friday, June 05, 2009 1:16 PM
To: Jenkins, Annetta
Cc: dthomas658@embarqmail.com; richards@flhousing.org
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Subject: new employment?

Hi Annetta, Lydia told us on the staff call that you have a new position- congratulations! The Journal is going to
the printer today- can you email me with how you want to be listed-- Miami Dade ....? Thanks, Jaimieps
please reply to all- I have copied our graphic designer, Tod Thomas.

Jaimie A. Ross
Affordable Housing Director
1000 Friends of Florida
926 E. Park Ave.
Tallahassee, FL 32301
850 222-6277
850 222-111 7fax

We found the real ‘Hotel California’ and the ‘Seinfeld’ diner. What will you find? Explore WhereltsAt.com.
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